
     

February 10, 2021 

For Immediate Release 

 

Gas allocations being reduced under COVID-19 

Emergency Harvesters Support Program 

 

Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land Claims Agreement residing within 

Nunatsiavut are being advised of changes to the allocation of gasoline and 

snowmobile oil (lube) under the Covid-19 Emergency Harvesters Support 

Program. 

 

Effective immediately, eligible applicants will receive a total of 50 litres of 

gas every two weeks, regardless of the size of snowmobile (two or four-

stroke). Motor oil will no longer be provided. 
 
 


